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Product Information Bulletin

Date: July 22, 2025 
Subject: Removal of API Monogram from Labels and Discontinuation of API Certifications

Effective August 1, 2025, the API Monogram will be removed from all product labels. This change follows the withdrawal of API 
Specification 7F, Oil Field Chain and Sprockets, from the API Monogram Licensing Program. The API Spec 7F document is no longer 
maintained or considered active within the API Standards document list and will be retained only as a historical reference.

Diamond-Drives will also cease maintaining the API Q1 certification (Quality Management System Requirements for Organizations Providing 
Products for the Petroleum and Natural Gas Industry).

These updates do not affect the quality or performance of our products. Our chain products are manufactured in ISO-certified plants for 
quality processes and meet or exceed ANSI standards.

Diamond 
The API Monogram will be removed from the identification label on the side of the carton.
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Update:

Drives 
The API Monogram Sticker will no longer be placed on the carton.
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Diamond® and Drives® chains are part of The Timken Company’s growing portfolio of engineered bearings and industrial motion products. www.diamonddrives.com


